
Kosta Myzithras 
5 Sutherland Dr 
Sandy Hook, CT 
(203) 228-2780 
 
September 25, 2018 
 
Dr. Matthew Conway 
Superintendent of Derby Public Schools 
35 Fifth St 
Derby, CT 06418 
 
Dear Dr. Conway, 
 
Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as Director of 
Technology. 
 
It has been a pleasure working for Derby Public Schools for the last two years. Derby is 
truly blessed with an amazing team of educators and administrators. 
 
Doc, thank you for all the support and opportunities you have given me. Working for you 
has been one of the best experiences of my life. I hope our paths cross in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kosta Myzithras 


